
Dear Parents/ Carers

In November we will be celebrating the feast of ‘All Saints and All Souls’. This is a
special time in the church calendar for us all to remember friends and family who have
died. To mark this our ‘Stewards of Creation’ will be creating a ‘Book of
Remembrance’.

This book will be placed in the main entrance and families and pupils are invited to write
the names of people who have passed away. We will read the names of our departed
loved ones and pray for all families during our Remembrance Assembly.

We understand that this can be a very difficult time of year for families struggling with
loss. Staff at St Marys are proud to have received bereavement training as well as
offering our Rainbows Bereavement programme to pupils. If you would like more
information on this or would like to be signposted to adult or family services please don’t
hesitate to contact school.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Ricceri O’Neill

Mrs Sinead Ricceri O’Neill
Deputy Headteacher

Fiat Mihi - Let it be with me
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